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Rock Challenge 2019 
30 November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Dance Department has the pleasure in informing you that your child has been selected 
to take part this year in Rock Challenge. 
 
Rock Challenge is an 8 minute Dance and Drama performance based on a topical theme. This 
year the students at the Academy are looking at the theme ‘Beauty’. The event is being held 
at the Bournemouth Pavillion Theatre on 4th February 2019.  
 
The Academy has a number of tickets reserved which you can purchase at £16.00 before 
tickets go on general sale in January. If you wish to purchase tickets to support The Bourne 
Academy entry then please complete the reply slip below along with payment. We cannot 
refund tickets if your child withdraws from the project.  
 
Please return the completed form along with payment no later than Tuesday 8 January 2019.  
 
Your child will need to attend a number of rehearsals after school. This is a piece of 
coursework for those students who are studying BTEC Dance and it is vital they attend these 
sessions as it will help to improve their overall performance skills for the competition. As part 
of the BTEC criteria they need to show and demonstrate that they can contribute to the 
rehearsal process in shaping the piece together.   I have listed below all the dates your child 
is required to attend for this performance.  
 
Tuesday 8, 15, 22 and 29 January 3:00pm-4:00pm  
Friday 11, 18 and 25 Janaury 3:00pm-4:00pm  
Friday 1 February 3:00pm-4:30pm  
 
This year we have funded your child’s entry to the competition and we are now looking for 
any parents who can support with helping make costumes or paint the set. If you can spare a 
few hours to support the Department please contact me by e-mail,  
Francesca.Martin@thebourneacademy.com.  
 
If you are happy for your child to take part please fill out the reply slip below and return to 
me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs Martin 

Miss F. Martin (Subject Leader of Dance) 
 

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
http://www.thebourneacademy.com/


 
 
 
 

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth 
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS     Tel. 01202 528554 

www.thebourneacademy.com     admin@thebourneacademy.com 
The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158 

Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Reply Slip: Return to Miss Martin (Subject Leader of Dance) : Rock Challenge 2019 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in all the rehearsals required for being involved in 
Rock Challenge.  
 
Please state if your child has any medical conditions…………………………… 
 
Number of Tickets Required …………………… 
 
Total amount: £ ……………….. 
 
Parent/Carer signature………………………………….. 
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